
Missouri Food Pantry Tax Credit (2023) 

Donors to a Missouri Food Pantry (like St Nicholas Food Pantry or Ascension Food 

Pantry) can file for a Missouri Tax Credit of 50% of contribution up to $2,500 (per 

taxpayer per year).  See the State of Missouri’s web site for detailed instructions 

and forms. (http://dor.mo.gov/taxcredit/fpt.php) 

The donation check should be made out to St Vincent de Paul Ascension 

Conference with “Food Pantry” noted on the memo line to indicate that the 

donation is earmarked for the food pantry. 

The Food Pantry Tax Credit (Form MO-FPT) will be signed by the Ascension St 
Vincent de Paul Treasurer and returned to the donor. 
 
With the Missouri Tax Return, taxpayers should attach completed Food Pantry Tax 
Credit (Form MO-FPT). MO-FPT is to be attached to the Missouri Miscellaneous 
Income Tax Credit (MO-TC). The Miscellaneous Tax Credit (MO-TC) Form will be 
available on the Missouri web site in January. 
(http://dor.mo.gov/forms/index.php?formName=mo-tc&category=&year=) 
All donations will need to be listed on the MO-TC Form. 
 
On MO-TC, the first column of the tax credit table is “Benefit Number”. Per the 
State of Missouri Tax Department, Benefit Number is NOT required for Food 
Pantries. Instead note the year of the donation (e.g. “2023”). 
 

 

 

 

 

 

St Nicholas Food Pantry 
St Vincent DePaul Ascension Conference 
Gary Volk 314-420-7449 
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